
 

 
 

   
 
 

    
 

 
 

 
          

           
 

        
       

 
          

 
       

 
          

 
      

 
 

 
  

  

February 26, 2020 

INFORMATION PICKETS AT ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

The Elementary Teachers’ Federation of Ontario (ETFO) has entered Phase 6 
of its legal work to rule campaign in response to negotiations at the provincial level. 

Effective today, ETFO members will engage in information pickets outside 
elementary schools at least one day per week.
 

There will be pickets before and after school, and possibly during lunch.
 

These pickets will not affect regularly scheduled classes.
 

We do not anticipate any traffic delays as a result of this labour action.
 

As always, we thank you for your patience and understanding.
 

Sincerely, 

Norm Blaseg 
Director of Education 


